
LOWER BENUE BASIN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY-
RE: INVITATION TO TENDER AND EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) FOR YEAR 2024 CAPITAL PROJECTS CORRIGENDUM | 1

FEDERAL GOVERNMENT OF NIGERIA
FEDERAL MINISTRY OF WATER RESOURCES
LOWER BENUE BASIN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
KM 10, MAKURDI-OTUKPO ROAD, 10-2185, MARKURDI
RE: INVITATION TO TENDER AND EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) FOR YEAR 2024 CAPITAL PROJECTS
CORRIGENDUM

1. The Lower Benue River Basin Development Authority, a Federal Government Parastatal under the Supervision of the Federal Ministry
of Water Resources wishes to draw the attention of all interested bidders and public to its earlier advertisement published in Federal
Tenders Journal, The Nation and Leadership Newspaper of 1st April, 2024.
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